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Everyone that works with children should do the best for them 
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Our School Day 
Our staggered start and end to the day will continue as we enter October. 

However, from next week Monday 5th October 2020 times will change slightly for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 for the 
end of the day, to bring them closer to our usual finish times for these year groups. 

These changes will be monitored and reviewed to ensure that the end of the day pick up is safe for children and families.  
 

Morfa Glas site 
Nursery – to arrive at Morfa Glas from 8.40 a.m. until 11.30 a.m. 

Reception – to arrive at Morfa Glas from 8.40 a.m. until 2.50 a.m. TIME CHANGE 
 

New Street site 
Year 1 – to be dropped off at 8.40 a.m. and picked up at 3.00 p.m from Gate 4 (Minibus gate) TIME CHANGE 

Year 2 – to be dropped off at 8.40 a.m. and picked up at 3.00 p.m from Gate 3 (Crossing patrol gate) TIME CHANGE 
Year 3 - to be dropped off from 8.50 a.m. and picked up at 3.10 p.m from Gate 3 (Crossing patrol gate)  

 
Year 4 – to be dropped off from 8.50 a.m. and picked up at 3.10 p.m from Gate 2 (main school gate)  
Year 5 – to be dropped off from 8.50 a.m. and picked up at 3.10 p.m from Gate 2 (main school gate)  

Year 6 - to be dropped off from 8.50 a.m. and picked up at 3.10 p.m from Gate 1 (gate near Peniel Church)  
 

*Please remember that older siblings can arrive the same time as their youngest sibling, and be collected at 
home time the same time.* 

 

 #HelloYellow Day 
On Friday 9th October 2020 we will be having our #HelloYellow Day where we ask the children and 

staff to Wear Yellow to school for Mental Health Awareness charity Young Minds.  Children can wear 
anything that is yellow and we ask that a small donation is made on the day for this fantastic charity! 

 

Flu Vaccine Nasal Spray 
The School Nursing Team are coming to school on Monday 12th October 2020 to carry out the flu 

vaccine at our school with our children from Reception to Year 6.   
Please can forms be returned as soon as possible, but by Friday 2nd October 2020 at the latest so 

that they can be forwarded to the Nurses – Thank you! 
This year more than ever it is important for the children to be immunised. 

 

Covid-19 – Please stay safe! 
Should your child receive a positive test result please contact school as soon as possible.  If this happens on a weekend 
or in the evening, please use the school email account covid.cwmneddprimary@npt.gov.uk  so that I am able to get in 

touch with you, so that processes can be put in place. 

Thank you! 
 
Best wishes 
Miss S A Harwood 
Headteacher 
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